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 Continuing support for Mission Action Plans and Inclusive 

Church  

 Continuing development of Food for Thought and Feed Your 

Faith (average attendance of 16 weekly) 

 Development of monthly radio presence on WFM from March 

2017  

 Continuing Monday Place of Welcome  

 Working with Melanie to develop new mission and outreach 

with St Richards  

 Ongoing fundraising support across the Team including 

securing one-off donations  

 Secured £10,000 per year for 3 years (£30K in total) to further 

develop work on Food Poverty – this includes a portion of 

salary costs.  May be moving onto the Board of Wythenshawe 

Food Bank at some point to ensure CofE involvement  

 Co-ordinating development project and funding bids for the 

relocation of RBL memorial to a new Peace Garden at St Luke’s  

 Supporting development of St Martins site  

 Developing school holiday activities in partnership with Little 

Mix messy play and Menorah Synagogue  

 Supporting First Communion preparation classes  

 Easter Saturday Youth sleep over  

 Looking at possibility of offering work experience placements 

to disabled people later this year 

 Re-developing all our volunteer opportunities  


